

To:

Lester Carlson, Acting Director, Bureau of Budget and Management

Research

From:

Amanda Blas, Executive Director, Commission on Decolonization

Subject:

COD Written Action Plan RE: FY 2018 General Fund Appropriation

Reductions

Relative to BBMR Circular No. 18-04 and the memorandum relative to the Commission on Decolonization's required General Fund reduction, please see the following action plan:

Department/Agency/	FY 2018 General	Required General	FY 2018 Final
Instrumentality	Fund Appropriation	Fund Reduction	Revised General
	[P.L. 34-42]	[Tax Cut & Jobs	Fund Level
		Act of 2017]	
<b>COMMISSION ON</b>	\$386,063	(\$125,253)	\$260,810
DECOLONIZATION			

The required reduction of \$125,253 will come from the following:

**STATEHOOD FY 2018** 

Contractual \$41,751.00

**FREE ASSOCIATION FY 2018** 

Contractual \$41,751.00

**INDEPENDENCE FY 2018** 

Contractual \$41,751.00

TOTAL REDUCTION:

\$125,253

AMANDA F. BLAS
Executive Director

Commission on Decolonization